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Our Values and Beliefs
All staff and students strive to create a safe and 

welcoming environment in our learning spaces, 
hallways, washrooms, playgrounds, and school 

buses. These shared values of kindness, respect, 
and empathy provide a framework for our 
interactions with students and each other.

As a team of learners, we believe that positive, 
respectful relationships with our students and 

families are essential. A safe learning environment 
that allows students to be heard and to 
have choice leads to student success.

We feel that instruction should be differentiated 
and based in best practice. Teachers are the 

facilitators of learning, and collaboration between 
all members of the school community is key to 

ensuring students receive the best care.
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Our School
2022-2023 goals were centred around 2 focus 
areas: Numeracy and Literacy

Numeracy – building awareness for our 
students and parents of the connection 
between numeracy and the greater community; 
encouraging a growth mindset and belief that 
we are all “Math people.”

Literacy – implementation of a school-wide 
structured literacy program and early 
intervention to support our students who 
struggle with independent reading and/or are 
reading below expectations.

Our Goals
Rosser school is a Kindergarten to 

Grade 4 school with a current 

enrolment of 56 students. With 4 

professional staff and 5 support staff, 

we provide quality public education to 

all students in a safe, positive, and 

respectful setting. Our staff strive 

every day to meet the needs of all 

members of our school community.



Our Progress

Numeracy

We used our “November Numbers” initiative to 

encourage our students and families to be talking, 

thinking, and participating in numeracy rich tasks. The 

activities consisted of a daily math problem, 

weekly "learn and then teach" card games for students 

to show families, and a school-wide Numbers Games 

Afternoon.

Literacy –

We purchased a new decodable text reading 
program for both in-class and take-home reading 
practice.
Our Kindergarten-Grade 2 staff participated in 
literacy focused PD opportunities through the ISD 
continuous improvement plan learning network.
Weekly emails to families with information and 
strategies to try at home.



Our Thanks

We would like to thank our entire school community 
for their support during the 2022-2023 school 
year. With your support, we were proud to offer 
our students an excellent academic program in 
addition to valuable extra-curricular experiences.

We are excited for the upcoming school year. As we 
look forward to next September, our school goals 
will focus on literacy, numeracy, and well-being.

Take care and have a safe and enjoyable summer!


